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Wednesday 28th February 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
To celebrate Book Week, we have arranged a fantastic free trip for both Years 1 and 2 on Thursday 7th 
March. 
 
We will be travelling by bus to the Polka Theatre to watch Tidy.  
This play is based on the much loved children’s book by author and illustrator, Emily Gravett. Tidy is a gentle 
but cautionary tale about the value of the world around us and what happens if we don’t look after it.  
 
The trip will take place during the morning and we will return to school in time for lunch.  

All children are required to wear their normal school uniform, including school jumper/cardigan and school 
shoes (no trainers). 

In order for this trip to take place we really need parent helpers. If you are able to accompany us on this trip 
please speak with Mrs Freeman in the school office.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Ms I Danaher 
Year 2 Class Teacher 


